
Ashfield District Council 
 

Teversal, Stanton Hill and Skegby 
Neighbourhood Forum & Neighbourhood Area 

 
Town and Country Planning Act 1990  

Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012 
 
In accordance with the provisions of the legislation, Ashfield 
District Council has designated: 
 
a) The Teversal, Stanton Hill and Skegby Neighbourhood Forum. 
b) The Teversal, Stanton Hill and Skegby Neighbourhood Area.  
 
This is the initial stage in bringing forward a neighbourhood plan.   A 
neighbourhood plan is a new type of plan, in which the local community 
decides where development should happen in their neighbourhood.  In non 
parished areas, it is brought forward by a local community group designated 
as a neighbourhood forum.   Once adopted the neighbourhood plan will be 
utilised in considering any planning applications in the area.   
 

 
 
                 Teversal, Stanton Hill & Skegby Neighbourhood Area 
          
Interested in joining the Forum? – Complete the membership application 
form on the Forum website – www.tssneighbourhoodplan.org - where you will 
also find details of meetings and further information about the Forum, or 
contact Mike Vardy, Hill House, Teversal Village, Sutton in Ashfield, NG17 
3JN.   Tel: 01623 554969. 
 
Further Information  - If you have any queries on neighbourhood planning 
please contact Neil Oxby in Forward Planning, Ashfield District Council, Urban 
Road, Kirkby-in-Ashfield, Nottingham, NG17 8DA.  Telephone 01623 457381 
or email n.oxby@ashfield-dc.gov.uk. 
 


